
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

ENHANCEMENTS TO DISSOLUTION (FM) ELECTRONIC 

FILING - ACCESS TO ELECTRONIC FILE AND NOTIFICATIONS 

Beginning on February 19, 2024, attorneys of record in dissolution (FM) 

matters will have access to the electronic file through the Judiciary's electronic 

filing system. Additionally, beginning on February 19, 2024, attorneys of record 

and self-represented litigants who have provided their email address will 

automatically be notified upon the submission of a filing made through the 

Judiciary's electronic filing system. 

Questions may be directed to Kim Madera, Assistant Director, Automated 

Trial Court Services, at Kim.Madera@NJCourts.gov. 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: January 31, 2024 
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